
 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 

  

  

WHAT: Metrolink Railroad Improvement Work  
 

WHERE: City of Burbank along the Metrolink railroad tracks  
 

WHEN: Nighttime weekend work from Friday, February 28 until Saturday 
February 29 from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m.  
 

Weekday work from Monday, March 2 until Friday, March 6 from 6 a.m. to 5 
p.m.  
 

MORE INFORMATION: 
 

To keep train service safe and reliable, Metrolink crews will perform system 
improvements and maintenance work along railroad tracks near Interstate 5 
between N. Front and S. Flower Streets. 
 

This work will occur on the weekend from Friday, February 28 until Saturday 
February 29 from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. and weekdays starting Monday, March 2 
until Friday, March 6 from 6 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
 

During this improvement work, we anticipate the following impacts: 
 

• Noise from equipment backup alarms  
• Dust and noise from construction machinery and activities  

 

This work will not impact Metrolink train service.  
 

Please note all construction dates and times are subject to change without 
notice. There may be additional clean-up and preparation work before and 
after the project is completed.  
 

Metrolink's highest priority is safety. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
work may cause. Questions and concerns can be directed to Laurene 
Lopez at 213-452-0433 (or to communityrelations@scrra.net). 

 

Laurene Lopez | Metrolink Communications  
213-452-0433 | communityrelations@scrra.net  
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